
10 west St. 
Northampton, Mass. 
June 10, 1956 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater Mora, 
 
Having received your letter of June 4, I yesterday mailed to Mrs Bledsone the four 
chapters of the translation  -chapters I, III, and V using my carbon copies, and 
chapter III a first copy. I of course substituted the new pages at the beginning of 
Chapter I for the old ones. 
I shall be better able to get a date for the resumption of work when I shall have heard 
from the Bollinger Foundation. I expect to hear from them during the course of this 
month. 
With best regards, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
[signatura] 
 


